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Ms. Sarah Gross

Clerk to the Buncombe County Commissioners
200 College Street

Suite 300

Asheville, NC 28801

Sarah.gross@buncombecounty.org

Ms. Gross,

Pursuant to N.C. Gen. Stat. § 153A-27.1, this letter notifies the Buncombe County Board
of Commissions that the Buncombe County Democratic Party Executive Committee
recommends Daryl Andrew Ball be appointed to fill the currently vacant Buncombe County
District 3 Commissioner Seat. The vote to recommend Mr. Ball was conducted on December 18,
2024, and voting was restricted to executive committee members who represent precincts all or a
part of which are within the territory area of District 3. Please let me know if you have any
questions or require any additional information.

P

Klathie Kline
Chair, Buncombe County Democratic Party

Cc: Chair Amanda Edwards, Amanda.Edwards@buncombecounty.org
- Corinne Duncan, Corinne.Duncan@buncombecounty.org
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